
 

 

 

        Rozzano, June 20th 2021 

 

 

RE: Non-Native Speakers of English Editing Certificate 

 

Dear Editor,  

Attached please find a copy of our manuscript “Is precision medicine for colorectal liver metastases 

still a utopia? New perspectives by modern biomarkers, image mining analyses and artificial 

intelligence" submitted for publication in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 

This is an invited Frontier Article, Number 00505482.  

 

The authors are Non-Native English Speakers, but they wrote several papers published in 

international peer-reviewed journals, and the manuscript has been written under the supervision of a 

Native English speaker. We kindly ask the Editor and reviewers to evaluate the manuscript in its 

present form. If required, we will then submit the manuscript to a certified agency for English 

language editing.  

 

We thank the Editor for his kind cooperation 

Best regards 

 

Luca Viganò, MD, PhD 


